
				 2024-2025 Transportation Request 					
The CCS Transportation Dept. continues planning for the 2024-2025 school year opening. This information must be returned to your child’s current school by Wednesday, August 14, 2024. If your request has not been submitted on or before August 14, 2024, your child may not have transportation services for up to 10 days. 
***We are asking ALL parents and/or guardians who did not confirm their child’s transportation plans in the 23-24 spring school year to get this information to your school ASAP. If your physical address has changed, please write down the correct address. Also, if you are moving, please list the correct address in the box below and get this information to your child’s school. ***

Student name:	 		                    Current Grade and School: 

Student ID:			

REQUIRED ACTIONS:
I. Please check (ONE) of the four boxes below: 

1. YES, MY CHILD WILL NEED AM and PM BUS TRANSPORTATION FOR THE 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR. 


2. YES, MY CHILD WILL NEED AM ONLY BUS TRANSPORTATION 2024-2025. 



3. YES, MY CHILD WILL NEED PM ONLY BUS TRANSPORTATION 2024-2025. 

4.  NO, MY CHILD DOES NOT NEED BUS TRANSPORTATION SERVICES FOR THE 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR. 

NEW/CORRECT ADDRESS: 



*If the home address changed, please list the correct address in the above box
above. 

By signing below, I verify that I have read and understand the instructions on this form. I also understand that if this form is not returned to the school by the August 14, 2024 deadline my child may not be provided bus transportation for up to 10 school days after the first day of school in August of 2024-25. 

Parent/Guardian Signature___________________________________________________

Phone Number _________________________________ Date ______________________



